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Dear Pastor and praying friends,

I Co. 2:2, “For | determined not to know any thing
among you, save Jesus Christ, and him crucified.”

Well, here we are in the first two months of this new
year, and it is off to a busy start.

I'had to have rotator cuff surgery the 29th of Novem-
ber. It came about after a hard
fall and dislocating my right
shoulder. | am happy to be out of
the sling and having a lot of good
movement. There’s still some
pain, and I’'m not able to lift much
yet, but I’'m getting much better.

| am very glad that | don’t have to have two strong

arms right now. | am still able to travel and to preach.

The Word of God is still strong enough to reach out
and help a needy soul, and His arm is not shortened.
Such joy to be used by the Lord!

~ As | mentioned in our last letter, we would like to be
able to make more trips to be with our missionaries
in Central America. Tickets and timing seem to be
the greatest need to accomplish this. The Lord is
able.

We are praying for you and would be honored to
come by your church and share what the Lord is do-
ing. We desire to be an encouragement to the saints
of God in any way we can. Of course, it is extra spe-
cial to get to preach to lost souls along the way as we
serve the Lord together.

The Kindharts
Field Director for Mexico and Central America

Administrator for MWBM
Interim Director for MGPI

Travel Times

I rejoice to tell you about my
most recent trip to Costa Rica in
January. | was blessed to be
able to spend time with mis-
sionaries, Jean-Ciaude and
Matilde Guildbaud. They were
so good to me while | was there
with them. It didn’t take long to
see the great need to carry the
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Gospel to the people there.
What a joy to preach the Gospel
there in that country!

With the Guilbauds
in Costa Rica

Pray with me concerning an upcoming trip to Mexico
in March. I will be taking a pastor friend, Bro. David
Bentley and his wife Denise. Many of the people
where we are going know them and are looking for-
ward to seeing them again. It has been many years
since they were able to be down there.

Printshop News
We have recently printed over 300,000 Gospel
tracts going to Mexico. We have another mission-
ary asking for half a million to take to Africa. Pray
the Lord will provide all our needs to be able to
provide these needed tracts. Paper and materials
have gone up so much over the last couple of years.

We always want to thank you so very much for all

you do to help us in our ministry. You make it possi-
ble for us to do what God has called us to do.
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